

## State of New Jersey

OFFICE OF THE ATTORNEY GENERAL
DEPARTMENT OF LAW AND PUBLIC SAFETY
DIVISION OF CRIMINAL JUSTICE
PO BOX 085
TRENTON, NJ 08625-0085
TELEPHONE: (609) 984-6500

Anne Milgram

Attorney General

DEBORAH L.
GRAMICCIONI
Director

April 24, 2009

Re: 2009 State Body Armor Replacement Fund Application

Dear Chief Financial Officer:

JON S. CORZINE

Governor

I am pleased to announce that the New Jersey Division of Criminal Justice is accepting applications for the State Body Armor Replacement Fund Program. As you know, this valuable program provides lifesaving equipment for law enforcement officers.

The on-line application process will open on May 1, 2009, at the Body Armor Home Page: http://www.nj.gov/lps/BodyArmor/ (case sensitive). ALL applications MUST be filed via the on-line process. This application must be completed first by the Chief Law Enforcement Officer (CLEO) and second by the Chief Financial Officer (CFO). Instructions are enclosed. If a contact person (other than the chief law enforcement officer and/or the chief financial officer) is filing the application, we suggest you use the "Designation of Official Program Contact Person" form available on the website. The Agency Login Identification Number and Personal Identification Number (PIN), which you need to access the on-line application, are listed below:

On-line Agency Login Identification Number: ####
CFO's Personal Identification Number (PIN): ####

Applications must be completed and filed (by both officials) on-line no later than the close of business, Tuesday, June 16, 2009.

If you have any questions, or need assistance, contact Peter J. Leland at (609) 292-1462.

Sincerely,

Heddy Levine-Sabol, Chief Program Development Section

encls.

c: Peter J. Leland, Program Analyst Analisa Sama Holmes, DAG



